
 

 

 
 
 

23rd October  

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

On Friday 8th November, as part of next half term’s Geography topic ‘Where 
we live’, we will be taking Year 1 for a walk to Wolviston Village. This will be 
during the morning.  We will leave school at 9.15am and return before 
lunch. During the walk, the children will have the opportunity to learn more 
about the different features of our local area; this will support our 
Geography topic after half term.  

 

We will need four volunteers to ensure that the visit can go ahead. These 
will be allocated on a first come first served basis. Please contact the 
office if you are available to help. 

 

Please ensure that your child has a coat.  If the weather is unsuitable, we 
will postpone the visit and rearrange. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

 Miss Bowes 

 

 

 
 
 
 


